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NEWLY-SELECTED NEWLETTER NAME 
IS ANNOUNCED 

The editorial staff of the I.U.S.D. 
Newsletter extends congratulations to 
Mrs. Gloria Spray, in the Illustra­
tions Department, who submitted the 
prize winning name InciDENTS. 

The members of the faculty and 
assisting staff submitted 47 names 
for consideration by the judges who 
shall no longer remain anonymous. 
Our thanks to Mrs. Judy Quealy, Mrs. 
Mabel Walker, Dr. David F. Mitchell 
and Dean Hine. 

ENDODONTIC REPRINTS AVAILABLE 

Dr. Samuel S. Patter son, Chairman 
of the Library Committee of the Amer­
ican Association of Endodontists has 
accumulated over 1,200 endodontics 
reprints which are in bound volumes 
in the School's Library and are avail­
able to the members of the A.A.E. on 
a loan basis. 

ORTHODONTIC LECTURES 

Dr. LaForrest Garner presented a 
lecture dealing with the practice of 
orthodontics to the class of dental 
assistants of the Harry E. Wood High 
School, Thursday, February 4. 

Dr. Edward A. Tyler, head of psy­
chiatry at Riley, presented a lecture 
on child psychology to the graduate 
senior orthodontic students February 
8. His lecture dealt primarily with 
psychology in relation to cooperation 
of the child receiving orthodontic 
treatment. The students agreed this 
was an excellent and beneficial lec­
ture. 

WEDDING BELLS RING 

Congratulations to Dr. and Mrs. 
Monir N. Attalla who were married 
Friday, February 5 at St. James 
Episcopal Church in Sault Ste. 
Marie, Michigan. 

Mrs. Attalla (Mary Elinor) is a 
nurse and the daughter of Mr. and 
Mrs. Fredrick R. White of Sault Ste. 
Marie, Canada. Dr. Attalla completed 
his Bachelor of Dental Surgery and 
Medicine at the Dental School in 
Alexandria, Egypt, U.A.R. and is cur­
rently working toward his M.S.D. degree 
in the Department of Operative Dentist­
ry. 

U.S. MARSHAL WARREN RICHMOND 

Warren Richmond, Eagle Scout and 
son of Bob Richmond (Prosthetics 
Laboratory), was selected to be U.S. 
Marshal, February 10. Warren's new 
responsibilities for the day were a 
part of the annual Boy Scout Week 
recognition and celebration program. 

DR. JOHNSTON TO PRESENT PAPER 

Dr. John F. Johnston will read a 
paper before the American Prosthodon­
tics Society in Chicago, February 19, 
and, with Dr. Roland W. Dykema, will 
participate in the Midwest Conference 
of Crown and Bridge Teachers Tuesday 
afternoon and evening during the 
Chicago meeting. 

DID YOU KNOW? 

In 1879 one could buy stock 
in the dental school for $5.00 per 
share. 



CROWN AND BRIDGE EVENTS SCHEDULED 

Dr. Roland W. Dykema is program 
chairman for the February 20-21 meet-
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ing of the American Academy of Crown 
and Bridge Prosthodontics. Dr. George 
Mumford will read a paper and, assisted 
by Dr. Sumiya Hobo, will give a table 
clinic. 

Doctors Blackman, Corns, Duckert, 
Greeley, Johnson, Lockwood, Moreau, 
Watanavicharn, Lund, and Polizotto, 
graduate students, will attend the 
Crown and Bridge Academy meeting as 
guests of Doctors Johnston and 
Dykema. 

ORAL DIAGNOSIS NOTES 

Dr •. David Mitchell presented a 
3~ hour lecture to the district dental 
society of Marion, Illinois on January 
28. Dr. Mitchell's one-day trip be­
came a three-day trip when he was snow­
bound in Vincennes. 

Dr. Ralph Beatty reports that the 
oral cytology requirement for the 
seniors is meeting with some inter­
esting success. 

We understand that Dr. Beatty 
(kilt-clad Scotsman) will be with 
the Highland Society of Indiana bag­
pipe band when they participate in 
the festivities of the Kentucky Derby 
this coming April. Some of us were 
privileged to hear a concert given by 
this famous musician in our midst the 
day before Christmas vacation. Here's 
to ye, Dr. Beatty! 

DR. HEALEY TO PARTICIPATE 

Dr. Harry J. Healey will present a 
one-day postgraduate seminar to the 
Louisville Dental Society on Thursday, 
February 18 in Louisville. And on 
February 20-21 will attend business 
sessions of the newly recognized 
American Board of Endodontics in 
Chicago. 

PEDODONTIC NEWS 

Dr. Chester T. Coccia, second-year 
graduate student in Pedodontics, an­
nounced the birth of his second child, 
a girl, born January 27. Congratula­
tions! 

First-year pedodontic graduate 
students visited the College of Den­
tistry at the University of Kentucky, 
Lexington, Kentucky, February 6, and 
were escourted through the school by 
Dr. Robert Spedding (I.U.S.D., D.D.S. 
1960, M.S.D. 1963). Afterward they 
were entertained at the home of Dr. 
Walter A. Doyle (I.U. S.D., M. S.Do 1961). 

We want to welcome Miss Emily Patton 
who began work as a dental assistant in 
the Pedodontic Clinic February 10. 

The pedodontic teaching staff met 
in the Union Building February 10. 

TEACHING COMMITTEE PLANS CONFERENCE 

The Committee on Teaching met Friday 
February 5, at noon and began planning 
for the Fall Faculty Teaching Confer­
ence to be held September 12-14, at 
Spring Mill state Park. 

DR. LUEBKE VISITS ENDODONTIC DEPT. 

Dr. Raymond G. Luebke of the Depart­
ment of Periodontics and Endodontics at 
the University of Kentucky College of 
Dentistry was a recent visitor at our 
school for the purpose of observing and 
studying the undergraduate and graduate 
teaching programs in endodontics. He 
also interviewed second-year graduate 
students in endodontics for possible 
faculty appointments at the University 
of Kentucky. 

DID YOU KNOW? 

In 1900 dental students bought 
restaurant tickets at the rate of 
$3.00 for 21 meals. 
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TO ATTEND DINNER MEETING 

Doctors Dykema, Mumford, Johnston, 
Maesaka, Bogan, Hobo, Blackman, Corns, 
Duckert, Greeley, Johnson, Lockwood, 
Moreau, Lund, Polizotto, Moffa, Thomas, 
and Mullick will attend the dinner 
meeting of the Indiana University 
School of Dentistry Advanced Partial 
Prosthodontics Society on Sunday 
evening, February 21, at the Lake 
Shore Club, in Chicago. This Society 
is made up of graduate students and 
graduate alumni of the department. 

Professor Ralph W. Phillips will 
be guest speaker at the meeting this 
year. 

DR. HOUSE LECTURES 

Dr. James E. House, Associate 
Professor of Prosthetics, made a 
trip to Anderson, Indiana January 25 
to lecture on "Immediate Denture 
Techniques" before the Madison County 
Dental Society. 
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He also lectured before the Decatur 
District Dental Society at Decatur, 
Illinois February 3. His subjects were, 
"Diagnosis Treatment Planning and Fee 
Estimate for Complete Denture Service," 
and ''Complete Denture Diagnosis and 
Prognosis." 

ATTEND u.s.A.F. SYMPOSIUM 

Dr. James Jacoby and Dr. Sigurds 
Krolls attended a U.S. Air Force 
Clinical Laboratory Officers and 
Pathologists Annual Symposium course 
and workshop at Lackland Air Force 
Base, Texas, February 1 through 5. 

Dr. William G. Shafer, Civilian 
Consultant in Oral Pathology to the 
Surgeon General,United States Air 
Force, presented a paper entitled 
"The Position of the Clinical Labor­
atory in the Practice of Military 
Dentistry." 

PROFESSOR PHILLIPS 
AT BIRMINGHAM AND GREAT LAKES 

Professor Ralph w. Phillips was 
at the University of Alabama in 
Birmingham through Tuesday of this 
week as a member of a project site 
visit team, Scientific Manpower Com­
mittee of the National Institute of 
Dental Research. 

Wednesday he served as consultant 
to a research program at the Great 
Lakes Naval Training Center, Great 
Lakes, Illinois. 

VISITS PROSTHETIC DEPARTMENT 

Dr. John P. Frush and his techni­
cian, Mr. Goddard, of San Marion, 
California visited the Complete 
Denture Department February 8 and 9 
to demonstrate a denture technique 
to the members of the department. 
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